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E.D.’S HEADLINE 

Hello Friends and Families –  
 This year is going by so 
quickly! It’s hard to believe it’s already 
September! It is with a heavy heart to 
announce that Orlando, our 
Maintenance Director, has retired 
from his position from Madison at 
Oviedo. We wish he and his family 
nothing but the best in their future 
endeavors. On that note, regarding 
transportation, Madison at Oviedo 
provides transports within a 10-mile 

radius to medical appointments 
Monday and Wednesday only. We 
have been very accommodating to 
always find a way to say yes and assist 
on days other than our normal 
transport days. I have a plan for 
transports to continue as normal on 
Monday and Wednesdays only until 
our next Maintenance Director starts 
full-time. Should you have any 
questions regarding transportations, 
please feel free to contact me. 

 I also want to remind 
everyone, that my number being used 
to contact me has changed for quite 
some time now. The new number is 
386-523-7931. If you could please 
update your contact, it would be 
greatly appreciated so I don’t miss any 
calls from you.  

We would like to congratulate 
Althea for being selected at the 
Employee of the Month for Sept. Her 
dedication and years of service at 
Madison is greatly appreciated!  
 
Cordially,  
Bruce Burk II  

 

STAFF 

 

         

 
Residents- 

9/7 Clara R. 
9/14 Janice L. 
9/16 Mary B. 
9/30 Pat W. 

 
Staff- 

9/26 Carleen C. 

August Highlight 

 For this month we would like to thank Marina 
from Sobe Rehab for coming in and doing an activity 
with us! Mocktails are always a great idea and what 
a refreshing way to cool off in the summer heat. 
Marina has been coming to our community for a 
couple of months now putting on an activity! Thank 
you again, Marina! We are thankful for you. 

 

“Make it a 
September to 
remember” 

Quote of the 
Month 

Resident Spotlight 
For the month of September our resident 

spotlight is Nancy. Nancy is married to Robert, and 
they share four children. Nancy’s favorite thing is 
spending time with all ten of her grandchildren. 
When Nancy was attending college, she gained a 
bachelor’s degree in Computer Science. There are 
many hobbies that Nancy enjoyed but her favorite 
was walking. Staying active is what Nancy says is the 
key to a long life! Here at Madison at Oviedo we are 
grateful for Nancy and cannot think of a better 
resident for the month of September. 

 


